
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

RE: Diploma for Veterinary Nursing Assistants in Feline Centred Practice 

 

The outline of this course appears to contain good content and would benefit the veterinary nursing 

assistants within the veterinary sector. 

 

I personally feel it would help and encourage them to follow through and go on to their veterinary nursing, if 

this was something they wished to do. 

 

As a general practice we follow ISFM guidelines, it would be good for the students to learn these more in 

depth from the beginning of their career as correct handling, restraint and appropriate housing are important. 

 

The course appears to cover a wide syllabus with transferrable skills for a general practice or going onto the 

veterinary nurse course. 

 

From a general practice perspective, I am not sure it will be appreciated as much unless the student has a 

particular interest in cats, as it obviously does not go into detail on dogs or other species.  

 

From a personal point of view, I think it is a good course and I would be excited to have the veterinary 

assistants do this course. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Esther Purkiss ISFMdipFN CertVN ECC CertVN Anaesth RVN 


